
 
 
From: Iwana McKay [mailto:iamiwana@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2018 12:26 PM 
To: HHC Exhibits <HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov> 
Subject: Testimony in opposition to HB 4135 

 
House Health Care Committee: 
 
I am writing to ask you to please vote NO on HB 4135.  I want to have freedom of choice as regards my 
care.  This bill does not protect my choice by taking priority over my Health Care Directive.  No one 
should be denied food or water just because they have dementia or Alzheimers.  A bill such as this is very 
frightening to we seniors and should be frightening to everyone because if we live long enough we will be 
a senior.  Please vote No on HB 4135 and protect our freedom.  Thank you.  Iwana McKay in Myrtle 
Point, Oregon. 
Note: Please use discretion with your personal information in written testimony (i.e., do not add personal 
information you do not want the public to see). All meeting materials, including your name and any 
personal information contained in the submitted documents, are posted to the Oregon Legislative 
Information System (OLIS) and are accessible to all major search engines, including Google, Bing, and 
Yahoo. 

 


